
 

 

Dear Mr.  

u.s. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington, D. C. 20535-0001 

July 1, 2009 

~lS lS to adVlse you o~ tne:sta t us or your appllca~lon · for 
a position with the FBI. 

Your application was reviewed along with those of other 
applicants. I regret to inform you that after careful consideration 
of the requirements for FBI employment, you were not selected. As a 
result, we must rescind our Conditional Appointment Offer. In making 
this decision, we conducted an objective assessment of the information 
available to us and the needs of our organization. The choice between 
the many qualified candidates is a difficult one, and I regret that we 
are unable to offer you a more favorable decision. 

Our action to rescind your Conditional Appointment Offer 
does not constitute a security denial. On future security applications 
and forms you may affirm, insofar as it relates to this action, you 
were not denied a security clearance. 

You may request specific information from your file 
under the provisions of the Freedom of Information/Privacy Acts 
(FOIPA) by submitting a written request. Should you decide to 
submit a request, you should include your full name, date and 
place of birth, and present address. You must verify your 

------'!c-ieentity vlith a notarized s ignature, or in lieu of the notariged 

signature, a declaration pursuant to Title 28, U.S. Code, Section 
1746. Please forward your request to the Federal Bureau of 
Investigation, Record/Information Dissemination Section, 
Attention: Work Processing Unit, 170 Marcel Drive, Winchester, VA 
22602 

Thank you for your interest in the FBI. We wish you well in your 
future endeavors. 

Sincerely yours, 

~~~u....(~ 
Montchell Brice, Acting Unit Chief 
Special Agent Clearance Unit 
Security Division 




